
TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

Dear Councilors: 

City of Boston, Massadrnsetts 

Office of the Mayor 

MICHELLE WU 

July 8, 2024 

I transmit herewith for your approval an Order to reduce the FY25 appropriation for the 
Reserve for Collective Bargaining by seven hundred eighty-six thousand, five hundred three 
dollars ($786,503) to provide funding for a city department for the FY25 increases contained 
within the collective bargaining agreements between the City of Boston and Boston Public 
Library Professional Staff Association. 

I respectfully request your favorable action on this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

. -

l/'-
Michelle Wu 
Mayor of Boston 
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